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A Special General Meeting is held every 3rd Wednesday of each month at 10.00am ar the Masonic
Centre, Mclvor Road, Bendigo.

All correspondence to be addressed to The Secretary, P.O. Box 1217, Bendigo, 3552.
Our puest speaker today will be Noel Sens, a cycling paralympian who rode with distinction at the
2000 Paralympic Games.
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Last month did not field a guest speaker but instead , there was a musical morning which was
enjoyed by all present.
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ACTIVITIES
BOWLS NOTES
The annual grudge maich against Sandhurst Probus Club was played at Woodbury in April. A great
moming was enjoyed by all, even the weather was kind.
The end result was not so kind as Sandhurst emerged the winner of the perpetual trophy by 6 shots,
96 to 90.
Best rink for Bendigo was Jack Rose, Peter Bath and Alan Court.
At the end of play President Herb presented the trophy to Sandhurst with the message that
Bendigo will return next year to hopefully retrieve it
This was our final game for the current season and my thanks go to all members who made
themselves available during the season, especially those who filled in at short notice.
I hope that all players have an enjoyable winter, either at home or up north, and get plenty of
practice to return to our first game in October.
Bill Clemens




TRAVEL NOTES

There are no trips currently in the pipeline. We will have to wait until the Canada/Alaska trav-
ellers return for any further information. The travellers departed on Sunday, a little late due to a
bus problem, but it is hoped that they are now enjoying themselves.
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FINALE

This is my final newsletter.

Due to other commitments I am now resigning from the position of editor of Probe. I hope that
another member will see his way clear to carry on in my place as it would be a pity if this vehicle
for the dissemination of relevant information withm the Club failed to exist.

The assistance that 1 have received from acting editors and from all those who have submitted

trip reports and other material has been very much appreciated over the last three and a half
Vedrs.

Alex Wilson



